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Q. Has Newfoundland Power revised its forecast of its winter peak for 2014 to 2017 1 

since the events of December 2013 and January 2014? If yes, provide details of the 2 

change. If no, why not? 3 
 4 

A. The events of December 2013 and January 2014 do not, in Newfoundland Power’s view, 5 

require it to revise its forecast of winter peak at this time.   6 

 7 

As part of Newfoundland Power’s normal planning cycle the Company prepares a 8 

Customer, Energy and Demand Forecast in the spring of each year which typically 9 

incorporates the actual winter peak from the most recent winter season.   10 

 11 

See the response to Request for Information PUB-NP-006, page 3, line 17 to page 4, line 12 

7. 13 


